
PEARL Members Show their Support of the New Technician Certification Program.   
 
Since the level I certification application became become available in May 2014, PEARL has 
received over 40 technician applications from 10 different PEARL member companies.  “This 
just demonstrates to me how supportive and how much our membership wanted this program” 
said Doug Powell, who chairs the PEARL Technical Certification program.  “We have already 
started development of Level II certification and hope to have it available to members in 2016” 
according to Powell.  If you want to complete an application for Level I certification, visit the 
PEARL website and complete an online application.  The certification fee is $195.00 and can 
now be paid online using Paypal.   
 
Congratulations to the Following Technicians for Passing their Level I Certification Exam! 

Adam Tappe                      National Switchgear 
Clayton Huron                   National Switchgear 
Kevin Somers                     National Switchgear 
Michael Petroff                 National Switchgear 
Willard Chadwell              National Switchgear 
George Riddle                   Potomac Testing 
Nicholas Milstead             Shermco Industries 
Richard Conklin                 Southland Electrical Supply 
Don West                           Southland Electrical Supply 
Brian Bush                          Southland Electrical Supply            
Donald Peters                    Southland Electrical Supply 

 
The Technical Certification Committee offers a big congratulations to this group of technicians 
for being the first to become PEARL certified! 


